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[redacted], 
Paisley, PAI [redacted]  

Sep. 29th, 1992.  

Dear Miss Kuhn,  

I have to thank you for your letter of 22nd September in which you so kindly acknowledge 

my earlier letter of cinema-going recollections in the 30's. I am sure that you will have received many 

such letters more worthy of posterity than mine! How-ever, your kind remarks are appreciated.  

I will make every attempt to attend the open work-shop on Thursday, Dec. 3rd., and of 

course you may contact me before this date for an interview, as you indicate in your letter: hopefully 

I can supplement my earlier recollections if you so wish. I hope that on Dec. 3rd I can bring along a 

friend, who I am sure would also be able to assist you in pre-war cinema memories. 

 Re. the film viewings, all of which would seem to be most interesting, unfortunately I will 

not be able to attend the first (6/8 Oct.) and some doubt about the third, but be assured I will come 

when I can and meantime I look forward to seeing you either at an interview some time in the near 

future or at the work-shop.  

I am likely to be out of town between Oct. 5th and 8th and again from the 10th until the 

14th. At other times I should be able to meet you but with some notice obviously.  

Thanking you once again, 

Yours Sincerely 

L. J. Stirling 


